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MEMORANDUM  

 

To:   Mainstream Medicaid Managed Care Plans and HIV Special Needs Plans 

(MMCPs)  

From:  New York State Office of Mental Health (NYS OMH) 

Date:   June 23, 2021 

Subject:   New Youth Assertive Community Treatment (ACT) Teams   

 

     
The purpose of this memo is to provide additional information related to the previous Youth ACT 

memo dated and distributed May 28, 2021. Due to the number of inquiries, the State is 

providing the preliminary list of providers who are in the process of becoming licensed so 

MMCPs may begin the outreach and contracting process. The previous memo stated that 

licensure of these Youth ACT teams was anticipated for July 1, 2021 however due to delays, 

the new ACT teams may not be licensed by this date. The Office of Mental Health is in engaged 

in the licensing process and plans to issue Operating Certificates as soon as possible. These 

providers will be added to the Exhibit 4 for July 2021 and moving forward, in a separate tab, 

until they are licensed. Once they are licensed, they can be located in the OMH licensed tab 

labeled “OMH.”  

 

Agency/Program 

Name 

County RPC 

Region  

Site Address Agency 

Director 

Name 

Agency 

Director 

Phone 

Medicaid 

ID  

The Jewish Board 

of Family & 

Children’s 

Services- Queens 

Youth ACT Site 

Queens New York 

City 

97-77 Queens 

Boulevard, Rego Park, 

NY NY 11374-3335 

 

Diane 

Novy, 

Senior 

Director of 

Managed 

Care 

212-632-

4615 

04279723 

The Jewish Board 

of Family & 

Children’s 

Services- Bronx 

Youth ACT Site 

Bronx New York 

City 

2488 Grand 

Concourse, Bronx, NY 

10457-5207 

Diane 

Novy, 

Senior 

Director of 

Managed 

Care 

212-632-

4615 

 

04279723 

Jewish Child Care 

Association of New 

York (JCCA)- 858 

E. 29th St. Site 

Brooklyn New York 

City 

858 E 29th St, 

Brooklyn, NY 11210 

 

Abby 

Jeffrey 

914-610-

6695 

00013098 

 

Please direct any questions or concerns to the BHO mailbox at bho@omh.ny.gov. 
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